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UPDATE ON SUPPORT FOR UKRAINE  

 
Manitobans across the province are concerned with the ongoing crisis in Ukraine. Many 
individuals and communities have stepped up to offer support for humanitarian and 
refugee efforts, including municipalities. This bulletin provides an update to information 
provided in Bulletin #2022-09, which is also accessible on Manitoba Municipalities 
Online (https://www.gov.mb.ca/mao/subscriber/login.aspx). 
 
The Ukrainian Refugee Taskforce (URTF) has developed a website to ensure questions 
are answered with the most up to date information available. To access information, 
updates, and to provide offers of support, individuals and organizations may visit 
https://manitoba4ukraine.ca/.  
 
To ensure clear communication and a rapid response to issues and questions, the 
URTF can also be contacted by email at urtf@gov.mb.ca with questions and offers to 
provide assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Department of Municipal Relations 
500 – 800 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg MB R3G 0N4 

https://www.gov.mb.ca/mao/subscriber/login.aspx
https://manitoba4ukraine.ca/
mailto:urtf@gov.mb.ca

